Attachment A, Memo No. 099-20
April 17, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Virginia Department of Education
Office of ESEA Programs
2020-2021 Identification of Title I Schools

School Division: 
Person Completing Form: 
Email: 

Directions:  The division Title I Coordinator should complete this form to ensure that the Virginia Department of Education has accurate information regarding Title I schools for the 2020-2021 school year. The form should be submitted to ESSA@doe.virginia.gov by Friday, May 29, 2020.
1. No Changes in Title I Schools for 2020-2021
Please check the box below to indicate there are no changes to the Title I schools that were previously served during the 2019-2020 school year and no additional schools will be added.

[bookmark: Check1] |_| No Changes

2. New Title I Schools for 2020-2021
Please list below the schools that will be served as Title I schools for the 2020-2021 school year that were not served in 2019-2020.  In your response, please indicate the service delivery model that will be used. If there are more than three schools, please add more sections as necessary. If the division is requesting a waiver to operate a schoolwide program in a school for which less than 40 percent of the children enrolled are from low-income families, please indicate that a waiver is being requested and complete Part 5 of this form. 

School Name: 
School Number:
Waiver Requested (yes or no):
Service Delivery Model (schoolwide or targeted assistance):

School Name: 
School Number:
Waiver Requested (yes or no):
Service Delivery Model (schoolwide or targeted assistance):

School Name: 
School Number:
Waiver Requested (yes or no):
Service Delivery Model (schoolwide or targeted assistance):
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3. Removal of Title I Schools for 2020-2021 
Of the schools served as Title I schools in 2019-2020, please list below the schools that will not be served as Title I schools for the 2020-2021 school year. If there are more than three schools, please add more sections as necessary.

School Name: 
School Number:

School Name: 
School Number:

School Name: 
School Number:

4. Change in Service Delivery Model for Title I Schools for 2020-2021 
Please list below any schools that will change their service delivery model for the 2020-2021 school year and indicate the service delivery model that will be used. If there are more than three schools, please add more sections as necessary. If the division is requesting a waiver to operate a schoolwide program in a school for which less than 40 percent of the children enrolled are from low-income families, please indicate that a waiver is being requested and complete Part 5 of this form.

School Name: 
School Number:
Waiver Requested (yes or no):
Service Delivery Model (schoolwide or targeted assistance):

School Name: 
School Number:
Waiver Requested (yes or no):
Service Delivery Model (schoolwide or targeted assistance):

School Name: 
School Number:
Waiver Requested (yes or no):
Service Delivery Model (schoolwide or targeted assistance):

5. Schoolwide Eligibility Waiver
According to Section 1114(a)(1)(B) of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended, a school that serves an eligible attendance area in which less than 40 percent of the children are from low-income families, or a school for which less than 40 percent of the children enrolled in the school are from such families, may operate a schoolwide program under this section if the school receives a waiver from the State Education Agency to do so. If there is more than one school, please add more sections as necessary.

a. Describe how a schoolwide program will best serve the needs of all children in the school, but particularly the needs of those at risk of not meeting the challenging state academic standards.

b. Describe how stakeholder input was solicited in determining that this school would apply for a schoolwide eligibility waiver.

c. Provide an approximate allocation for this school and explain how the allocation will be sufficient to fund schoolwide reform strategies.


Questions may be directed to Shyla Vesitis, Title I Coordinator, at Shyla.Vesitis@doe.virginia.gov or (804) 225-3711.
